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8" September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to take this opportunity to notify you of a change in the role of Special Educational
Needs Coordinator (SENCO).

In July, Mrs Perry decided to step down from her role as SENCO at the end of the Summer term.

Mrs Perry has worked tirelessly during her time in the role and has had tremendous impact on
improving the quality of SEN provision — so we would like to extend a big thank you Mrs Perry for all
she has done whilst in the role of SENCO here at Woodthorne.

Moving forwards, I am really pleased to announce that Mr Stack has been
appointed the new SENCO at Woodthorne as of 1% September 2021. Mr
Stack brings with him 4 years’ experience of working in a school for children
with moderate learning difficulties. This experience is underpinned by a
Masters degree (MEd) in Inclusive Practice giving Mr Stack a theoretical
understanding of everything related to special educational needs. The
children and their families are at the heart of Mr Stack’s core beliefs, which
was particularly evident in his work during lockdown.

Should you need to communicate with Mr Stack regarding your child’s
special educational needs or have any concerns about your child, please
contact him on the following email:

j.stack@perryhallmat.co.uk

Whilst Mr Stack will always do his very best to reply as soon as possible, please appreciate that he is
also a full time Year 4 class teacher, so allow up to 48 hours for a response to any email
communications.

We are extremely excited to see where the future of SEN provision will go next for the children at
Woodthorne. I am sure you will join me congratulating Mr Stack on his appointment and wish him
every success in the role.

Yours Faithfully,
Mr T. Hinkley
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